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MAR 7 1985^

Docket No.: 50-412-
,

Mr. Earl J. Woolever
Vice President, Nuclear Construction
Duquesne Light Company
Robinson Plaza Building, No. 2, Suite 210
PA Route 60
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15205

Dear Mr. Woolever:

Subject: Beaver Valley Unit 2 Safety Review Request for Additional
Information (RAI)

,

Enclosed please find the RAI relating to local flooding and instrumentation
(enclosures 1 and 2). To maintain a workable review schedule, your response
to these requests should be submitted promptly.

Should you have any questions concernirg the enclosed requests please contact
the Project Manager, B. K. Singh at (301) 492-8423.

Sincerely,

@RIAINAL SIGNED BY
George W. Knighton, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3

,

Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: See next page
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